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Llopt's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenehureh Street, E.C. 3.

22nd December, 1920,

Dear 8ir,

I am in receipt of your letter of the 10th instant
forwarding a verifiecation freeboard report on the “teamer
"REAPER®", and in reply thereto I have to inform you that the
usual printed letters of assignment for this vessel have to-day
been des matched to the Builders and to the Society's furveyors
at Boston, in accordance with the freeboards recommended on
the report.

I am, Dear 8ir,

Yours faithfully,

fecretary.
The Secretary,

NEW YORE.
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